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I am writing on behalf of all Oregonians who get up and go to work everyday to earn 

a living.  Please return the kicker funds to all Oregonians that actually work for their 

money.  It is unfathomable that you would even consider taking the kicker from 

Oregonians with the current situation with our once "beautiful" State. 


